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Addendum No. 3 

RFP No. 24-19 
EVIDENCE-BASED OPIOID ABATEMENT STRATEGY, IMPLEMENTATION, 

EVALUATION, AND COMMUNICATION FOR ROCKDALE COUNTY 
 

November 26, 2024 
 

RFP #24-19 is hereby amended as follows:   
 

1. Below are questions received and corresponding answers: 
 
A. Question: Does the County have an annual budget for this work? 

 
Answer: $135,000 per year 
 

B. Question: In regards to these bullets under Data Collection, Program Evaluation, Analysis, and Strategic 
Reporting, is the County requesting a multi-year project, with the needs assessment and strategic plan in 
Year 1 and ongoing technical assistance and reporting in future years? If so, could you clarify how many 
years the proposer should include in the proposal? 

• The vendor will complete a yearly Project Summary Report, including updated organization contact 
information, an accounting of the use of funds, and a description of outcomes. 

• The vendor will complete annual cross-strategy evaluations and reports. The analysis must account 
for other factors that might influence outcomes and identify limitations. 

 
Answer: A minimum of 3-5 years. 
 

2. All other conditions remain in full force and effect.  
 

3. If a proposal has been submitted and anything in this Addendum causes the contractor to change the 
item offered or to increase or decrease the proposal price, the new price and/or changes will be 
inserted below: 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

4. All contractors under this Request for Proposal are kindly requested to acknowledge receipt of this 
Addendum on the Proposal Form, page 14 of this RFP.    

Tina Malone      
Tina Malone, CPPB CPPO 
Purchasing & Procurement Manager  
Department of Finance, Purchasing Division 
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